To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planing application 2024/0091/L
-

From: Karen Hampson
Sent: 31 January 2024 11:25

Subject: Re: Planing application 2024/0091/L

Dear Elaine

| am a Rowley way resident and need to object in the strongest possible terms to this planning application. The plans
are unfit for purpose and | can’t believe they are even legal In a listed building?

This is a unique designed estate and needs a unique desighed 21st century solution to the replacement of the
heating and hot water systems.

Your proposed replacement continues to use fossil fuels?

The proposal put forward hasn’t worked well on other estates. Residents are no better off than before. Also |
believe that at the Whittington Estate metered billing has proved impossible to manage and the communal charge
reintroduced?

The works are impossibly intrusive and likely to disturb the asbestos in the original flooring with hellish health
outcomes. The unequal & uneven heating of our concrete building is bound to lead to damp and mould.

In short this planned system will clearly be disastrous for our much loved building and be unsightly to boot.

| object

| object

| object

Yours sincerely

Karen Hampson

82g Rowley way
Resident for 20 years

Elaine, please would you upload my letter to the portal in the place for objections?
Many thanks
Karen

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone



